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School year 2023-2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

In order to provide your child with the safest transportation possible, we follow Oregon State and  

Butte Falls School District # 91 Rules for Student Conduct on Buses.  

 

Drivers will enforce these rules, which were designed to provide the safest solutions to any possible 

transportation problem.  A copy of the rules is posted in every school bus for student reference.  

Generally, if your child will follow the driver’s directions, remain seated, keep hands, feet and 

personal belongings under control, keep the bus clean, and speak in a normal tone of voice, his/her 

school bus experience will be a pleasant and safe one. 

 

Drivers are responsible for enforcing all safety rules and will deal with students whose behavior 

jeopardized the safety and security of the other riders or themselves.  All buses have been 

equipped with video cameras.  The taping of bus rides is intended as a deterrent and will provide 

safer transportation for all students. 

 

Students with cell phones will be permitted to use them on the bus providing it does not cause a 

problem or distraction to the driver.  Failure to obey the driver will result in discipline and cell 

phone taken away.  Absolutely no taking photos with phones. 

 

Please complete the information on the next page, sign and have your child return it to the office 

manager at their school.  Failure to return a completed form may result in loss of bus privileges.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Julie Freeman 

Transportation Manager 

 

 


